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 The Hartselle City Board of Education met on Tuesday, July 27, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., at the 

Central Office.  Randy Sparkman, Board Chairman, called the meeting to order, and declared that 

a quorum was present. All members were present.  

The purpose of this meeting was to interview the last two of the four finalists for the 

position of Superintendent. Dr. Tim Guinn was interviewed at 5:00 p.m. and Dr. Allen Miller 

was interviewed at 6:30 p.m. 

No action was taken. The interview session was adjourned at 8:11 p.m. 
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